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Re-Inspection Fee

October 2011

A service fee for the third and subsequent inspections should they be necessary will be automatically
generated. In order for you to avoid this fee, the deficiencies that had been noted on the inspection
report issued at the time of the previous inspections:

e must be corrected before the second inspection is conducted (usually within two weeks of the
first inspection)

or

e must be corrected and the completed report be emailed to flpd@nanaimo.ca or faxed to 250-
753-5480. The report must be marked and signed by you as corrected or repaired.

Fire Protection and Life Safety Regulation Bylaw 2011 No. 7108

10. Fees

A person must pay a fee as prescribed in Schedule "A" attached to and forming part of this Bylaw for
the following:

(e) a third inspection of a Building, Premises or property by a Fire Prevention Officer that is required
because the owner or occupier has failed to comply with the requirements in an inspection
report;
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